
April 20, 2017                                                                      

 

The Honorable Rob Bradley  

State Senator, District No. 5 

414 Senate Office Building 

404 South Monroe Street 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-1100 

Subject: Appropriations Subcommittee on the Environment and Natural Resources 

 

Dear Chairman Bradley: 

Thank you and your committee for moving forward with the EAA Reservoir. 

As a follow-up to my January presentation, I have updated my estimate of septic tank 
contribution to nitrogen loading to the St. Lucie Estuary based on revised water quality 
data.  During 2016, it is estimated that septic tanks contributed 4 percent of the total nitrogen 
loading to the Estuary; this is slightly higher than the 2 percent estimate reported in January.   
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Thank you again for your diligence in pursuing measures to reduce the damaging Lake 
Okeechobee discharges to the estuaries. 

Most sincerely, 
 

 
Gary Goforth, P.E., Ph.D. 
Gary Goforth, LLC 
(772) 223-8593 
www.garygoforth.net 
 
 
cc:        Senate President Negron 

Senator Book, Vice-chair 
Senator Braynon 

cc:        Senator Hukill 
Senator Hutson 
Senator Mayfield 
Senator Stewart 

http://www.garygoforth.net/

